
May 21, 2018 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Mr. Rude attended his final Ford's Theater Catherine B. Reynolds Foundation Civil 
War Washington Teacher Fellows program in Washington D.C.  He is looking 
forward to the opportunities for two of our students to travel to D.C. next year with 
him to present. 

 
2. Our Teen-2-Teen group met with our 8th graders and took them on a tour to the 

high school on May 4th.  Students learned about what to expect next year and attend 
a short class.  

 
3. Middle School students participated in the Walk to School Day on May 2nd.  Thanks 

to the Wellness Committee for helping to organize this day. 
 

4. Our 8th grade students traveled to the Anne Frank Play and West Branch on field 
trips.  Our 5th grade took the annual trip to Des Moines to learn about the Capital 
and Science Center.  Our 6th graders went to the Putnam Museum to learn about 
Egypt and other cool topics.  

 
5. Our MS band and Choir performed at the annual Spring Concert on May 7th.  Thanks 

to all of the hard work of Mrs. Adam and Mrs. Mohling.  
 

6. Iowa Assessments are back and we have seen growth in our students.  Some 
students grew a lot while others grew little or declined.  Our staff will review the 
data and set up intervention groups for next year at our last teacher day.   Below are 
the graphs that show class growth as they progress through the New Hampton 
School District: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Average Student Growth by Class: 
 
5th Grade: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



6th Grade: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



7th Grade: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



8th Grade: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Student Growth in Reading: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Student Growth in Math:  

 
 


